
Date: May 31, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we prepare for the 2025-2026 school year, we are improving our registration process to help us create more 

efficient bus routes and ensure families receive timely updates and information. 

To support this effort, all families must update their information and complete bus transpartation registration 

in the Infinite Campus Parent Portal by Friday, May 30, 2025. 

Who Needs to Register? 

We are asking all families in the Richmond County School System to register for bus transportation, including: 

e Students returning to the same school next year. 

* Students returning to a different RCSS school next year. 

¢ New students enrolling in the district for the first time. 

¢ Students who will ride the bus every day. 

e Students who will be car riders some days but ride the bus 

© other days. 

e Students who do not plan to ride the bus at all. 

Completing registration now will help us plan quicker, safer, and more efficient transportation services for our 

students. It also gives you the opportunity to ensure your contact information is accurate, so you receive all 

important messages from your school and the district. 

For more information and step-by-step instructions for registration, please visit www.rcboe.org/busregistration, 

contact your child’s school, or call the RCSS Transportation Department at (706) 796-4777. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in creating a safe and well-prepared learning environment for 

every student. 

Sincerely, 

Jipowe eb) 
Marcus Allen 

interim Deputy Superintendent of Operations 

Richmond County School System 

864 Broad Street, Augusta, GA 30901 

MISSION STATEMENT 

rcboe.org Empowering Every Learner Every Day. 

VISION STATEMENT 

To prepare every student to thrive, adapt, 

and leadin an ever-changing world. 


